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Technicians/Military 
Policy and Procedure #142 

 
 
 
Pharmacy technicians presenting themselves for registration to the South 
Carolina Board of Pharmacy from a military setting must present an affidavit of 
experience from the military setting where they were employed to culminate the 
requirements for their experience. 

 
The affidavit of experience must be signed by their supervising pharmacist and 
identified by his/her license number and State of registration. The supervising 
pharmacist’s license must be current and in good standing. 




